
LEGAL NOTICE
Notice is hereby given that the
Upper St. Clair Board of School
Directors  Board  Meeting
scheduled for Monday, August
5,  2024  at  7:00pm  in  the
District  Administration
Building,  has  been
rescheduled  for  Wednesday,
August 7, 2024 at 7:00pm in
the  District  Administration
Building.

Scott P. Burchill, Secretary
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